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agencies, or as representatives of South
African sport governing bodies or any of
their components or affiliated
organizations . The criteria by which
judgements will be made are (a) whether the
sports people involved are travelling on
South African passports, and (b) whether the
event is organized on the basis of national
representation (i .e . if those participating
do so as representatives of South Africa or
of a South African national sport governing
body or component or affiliate thereof) .

Sporting Events, Competitions or Meetings in
South Afric a

No Federal support, either financial or
moral, shall be extended to any Canadian
team or individual normally recognized by,
or affiliated with, a Canadian sport
governing body whose purpose is to travel to
South Africa for sports competitions, .
meetings or congresses .

In the case of individuals who travel to
South Africa on their own resources to
participate in competitions or meetings or
to conduct sporting affairs (such as
coaching duties, clinics or seminars) with a
South African sport governing body, the
Government expects that the national sport
governing body concerned will take
appropriate steps to discourage such travel,
or having failed to discourage it, will take
appropriate measures vis-â-vis the
individuals or teams or clubs concerned .
This may be (for example) suspension from
international competition for an appropriate
period of time . Should the national sport
governing body involved not iake such
measures, the Government may, by the
decision of the Minister responsible for
sport, suspend financial assistance to the
national sport governing body in whole or in
part .


